
United States Department of the Interior 

T A K E P R I D E * 
•Nŷ M E R I C A 

IN REPLY REFER TO: 
Atsa Unit 

November 18,2013 

Mr. Timothy K. Woodroof 
Huntington Energy, L.L.C. 
c/o UnitSource Incorporated 
11184 Huron Street, Suite 16 
Denver, CO 80234 

RE: Atsa Unit Revised Obligation Well 
Fruitland Coal Undivided Unit 
San Juan County, NM 

Dear: Mr. Woodroof: 

We are in receipt of your intent to relocate the obligation well in the proposed Atsa Unit. The obligation well is 
being relocated from the NE/4 of Section 28, T. 25 N , R. 13 W., San Juan County, New Mexico to the NE/4 of 
section 17, T. 25 N., R. 13 W., San Juan County, New Mexico within the proposed Atsa Unit Area. The Bureau of 
Land Management is in concurrence with the relocation of the obligation well and this well will fulfill the 
requirements of Section 9 of the proposed Atsa Unit Agreement. 

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact Wayne Townsend at the above address or 
telephone (505) 564-7745. 

Sincerely, 

WJryne Townsend 
Petroleum Engineer 
Petroleum Management Team 

cc: New Mexico State Land Office 
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